
 

 

The Department of Economics, Jesus 

and Mary College, in collaboration with 

the QED Group, USA, is organizing a 2 

day intensive workshop for teachers on 

'Data Visualization using Tableau from 

the 27th-28th January, 2020. The training 

workshop will be conducted by resource 

persons from Tableau at Jesus and Mary 

College. 


